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On Sunday evening the Solano County Sheriff’s Office received a call regarding two missing juveniles from the 
1200 block of Lewis Rd, in the unincorporated area of Vallejo.  
 
Deputies responded to the area and took two missing persons reports for 13 year old Micah Gonzales and 14 
year Kassondre “Kassie” Kuder.  The two girls went missing from a Super Bowl party that took place at the 
home of Gonzales.  According to reports, the girls were last seen shortly after 7 p.m. in front of Gonzales’s 
father’s home.  
 
On Sunday night deputies conducted a search of the area and on Monday Sheriff’s detectives with the 
assistance of Sheriff’s Search and Rescue and the Community Oriented Policing and Problem Solving (COPPS) 
Unit, conducted a full scale search of both the unincorporated and city areas of Vallejo.  Sheriff’s detectives are 
also working with other Bay Area law enforcement agencies to include the city of Oakland Police Department, 
as Gonzales has been known to frequent that area in the past.   
 
Since the time of the girl’s disappearance, sightings have been made in the City of Vallejo. Reports of sightings 
indicate the girls were together and did not appear to be under duress.  Based on information obtained during 
this investigation detectives do not believe that this is an abduction case.   Both girls are still considered 
missing persons at risk due to their age.  Search efforts are ongoing and detectives continue to follow up on all 
leads. 
 
Anyone with information or who knows the whereabouts of the two missing girls are urged to contact the 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office at 707-421-7090.    
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